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A Changes to Blood Product Identification Tag for ARMC A

*Effective October 17, 2017, ARMC will roll-out NEW Blood Product Identification Tag*

Changes: printed on 3 hole punched paper; full hospital demographics listed; instructions for verifying patient
& blood product listed; most common symptoms of transfusion reaction & first steps in reaction management listed

NO changes to Nursing Workflow





